Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices

High Street

Epping

Essex

CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Land at North Weald Bassett, South of Vicarage Lane

Up to 728 more houses? You must be joking?

Do we really need to destroy green belt land that is also designated as
best and most versatile agricultural? For a large number of houses that
are unlikely to be purchased by people that live here? it just seems
unnecessary to me.

I'm sure most people that voted for this to be allocated don't even
realise there are constraints on-site, like the fact part of it is likely to be
contaminated.

Yours sincerely,




